
 

November 20, 2020 
 

24 Hour Attendance Line:  720-886-2795 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mountain Vista Families, 
 
We have officially transitioned to remote learning, and I am so proud of how well the first week went.  It will 
take the support from all of us as adults to make this the best possible learning experience for your students, 
and I know that ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ƳŀƪŜ ƛǘ ƘŀǇǇŜƴΦ  hǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƛǎ ŦŀƴǘŀǎǘƛŎΣ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ŎƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ Řƻ ǘƘƛǎ 
work without your support.   
 
During remote learning, teachers are still going to provide instruction so students are able to obtain high levels 
of academic success.  This will take place in two parts during the day.  Teachers will be providing whole group 
instruction to students in a synchronous (live with students on the computer) for 3 hours each day.  K-2 
students will have this synchronous time from 8:00 - 11:00 Monday ς Friday, while students in grades 3-5 will 
have this synchronous time from 12:00 - 3:00 Monday ς Friday.  It is important for students to be able to 
access this live learning with their classroom teachers in an academic setting that will allow them to be 
successful.  All of our students will have lunch daily from 11:00 - 12:00, and this is also a time for them to do 
something fun to have a break from learning.  The other half of the day will look different and will be 
considered asynchronous and small group/one-on-one time.  During this time students will work to complete 
assignments on their own, or they will be meeting with their teachers in a small group or one-on-one with 
their teachers so we are better able to meet their academic goals.  We strongly encourage students to access 
this additional time with their teachers so we can help them with what they need academically at that time, 
just as we do with them in-person.  
    
I want to remind parents that we will be taking daily attendance of students during remote learning, just as we 
do when we are in-person.  We are still doing school and need our students with us for instructional 
opportunities.  If you child is unable to make it to a live session with their teacher, please call the attendance 
line so we are able to excuse their absence.  Our 24-hour attendance line number is 720-886-2795.   
 
 

Upcoming Events 
November 21 ς 29  Thanksgiving Break 
December 1   MVE Library Book Return, 8:00 a.m. ς 12:00 p.m. (see enclosed note) 
December 3   MVE Library Book Return, 8:00 a.m. ς 12:00 p.m. (see enclosed note) 

December 7 and 8   Spirit Days (wear blue and orange) 
December 7 and 8  Community Nights, MarcoΩs Pizza, Quincy and Smoky Hill locations  
    (flyer enclosed) 

December 19 ς January 5 Winter Break 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 



 
 
A huge thank you to our community for helping pass 4A/4B during the election.  This is great news for both 
Mountain Vista Elementary and the Cherry Creek School District.  The approval from our community will 
enable the district to continue, and enhance, the excellent programs and services we provide to students.   
Thank you for letting us know how much you value an excellent education for all of our 56,000 students.  
  
Our staff would like to send a thank you to all of our Veterans!  We are so sad that we were not able to hold 
our annual Veterans Day celebration and Walk of Honor to celebrate all of our wonderful Veterans.  We thank 
you and recognize all your sacrifices.  
 
I know remote learning is not the first choice of many of us.  Know that as a staff we are doing all we can to 
make this experience as meaningful as possible for our students.  We are very thankful that we were able to 
be the only metro area school district that had students at school since August.  This will have a profound 
impact on the success for all of our students.  Thank you all for you continued support and have a wonderful 
break.  #MAMMOTHPRIDE 
 
 

Warmly, 
Toby Arritola 
Principal 
 
 
 
******************************************************************************************  
 

REPORTING AN ABSENCE ς ATTENDANCE LINE ς 720-886-2795 
If your child will be absent for any reason, please remember to call our 24-hour attendance line.  Please leave 
ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ ŦƛǊǎǘ ŀƴŘ ƭŀǎǘ ƴŀƳŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǊŜŀǎƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛǎ ƴƻǘ ŦŜŜƭƛƴƎ well, please 
describe in detail the symptoms they are experiencing.  For example, do they have a fever?  Do they have 
shortness of breath, cough, runny nose, upset stomach, vomiting, or diarrhea?  Also, leave your name and a 
good contact phone number for you.  Thank you for your partnership as we work to keep our students and 
staff healthy.  Attendance:  720-886-2795 
 
 
 

LIBRARY NEWS 
We will have a drop off for MVE library books on Tuesday, December 1st and Thursday, December 3rd from 
8:00 a.m. ς 12:00 p.m.  We will have bins labeled, Library Book Return, in front of the building.  If you have any 
questions, please let me know.   
 
Julie Millunzi 
Library/Tech 
720-886-2769 
jmillunzi@cherrycreekschools.org 
 
 
**************************************************************************************************  
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MOUNTAIN VISTA  

COMMUNITY NIGHTS  

December 7th and 8th  

ALL DAY  
  



 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


